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Hallo

In de bijlage de brief van de gemeente met het overszicht van de vergunning situatie. Voor correcties zal in stal 4 en 5 aangepast moeten

worden. Succes

Vriendelijke groeten

Specialist bedrijfsontwikkeling & milieuadvisering

ForFarmers B.V., BOMAP

Sluisstraat 24, 7491 GA Delden

Tel: of

Fax

Email:EEE forfarmers.euYEE co forfarmers.eu>

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail and any attachments may contain confidential and privileged information and is intended only for the use of the individual or

entity to which it is addressed.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and destroy any copies from

your system; you should not copy the message or disclose its contents to anyone. Any dissemination, distribution or use of this

information by a person other than the intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal.
We cannot accept liability for any damage sustained as a result of software viruses and advise you to carry out your own virus checks

before opening any attachment.
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